
 

 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

Public Hearing 

July 26, 2018, 6pm 

 

 

The Town of Waterboro Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on Thursday,  

July 26, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Hall Selectmen’s Meeting Room.  The purpose of this 

hearing is to review the variance appeal of Robert Leeman (Tax Map 038 Lot 039).  The 

applicant is requesting a variance to the front and side setbacks as defined in the Town of 

Waterboro’s Zoning Ordinance to construct a residence with a shoreland overlay. 

  

The application can be viewed at the Code/Planning Office at the Townhall during regular 

business hours or at www.waterboro-me.gov. 

 

Shawn Shoemaker 
Shawn Shoemaker, Chair 


